
700

217456/3

May 20, 1914.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 7th instant enclosing the school return of J. U.

Paquet, late eacher of the Keadow Lake school, for the

quartor anding March 31st, 1913.

In reply I beg to inform you that the Department

is paying Mr. Paquet's eslary for that quarter and a

theque for $75.00, the amount of salary due, is being

sent to you, which you will be good enough to hand to

was no atten¬
him. although the return shown

a during that quarter, as the tcacher wie present on

the reserve and had not been instructed to close the

 school he is entitled to be paid his eslary for that

quartor.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Indi###

dian Affai.
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